
June 5th, 2025 
Dear Mr. Borowski & School Board Members, 
 
Our music department has been fortunate to have received an alto saxophone as a donation 
from a Waunakee resident. I have play tested the saxophone myself and have completed 
research on the instrument. It is a 1953 6M Conn Alto saxophone. This is considered a vintage 
saxophone and it is in fantastic condition. The approximate value of this instrument is $2,500 - 
$3,000. Needless to say, we would like to accept this instrument and allow our students to have 
the privilege of playing it. If there is anything more needed from myself or the high school music 
department, please let me know. Below is the donor's information as well as pictures of the 
instrument. 
 
Donor: 
Judy & Robert Hughes 
1305 Spahn Dr. 
Waunakee, WI 53597 
jchughes@tds.net 
 
 
Thank You and Regards, 

 
Ryan Gill 
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